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December 2024’s General Members Monthly Meeting will 
take the form of a talk and demonstration given by Sarah 
Munford, an enthusiastic and energetic member of the 
Sarasota Garden Club. 

 

Sarah will present classical holiday ideas,  
with a major Williamsburg influence 

 

Join us to learn about the many diverse items used by the 
Virginia Colonists and which are still popular today to create 

beautiful and imaginative decorations. 

 

 

Please join us for our 
December meeting 

 

9am start for Member Social 

• 9 - 10am – for members to socialize and learn about the 
committees as well as possibly sign up for the committee 

• 10 to 10:30am – Members’ Business Meeting 

• 10:30 to 11:30am – Speaker’s Presentation,  
Demonstration and Q&A 

• Raffle & Close around Noon 

Wednesday 18 December 2024 
 

 “Holidays in Sarasota, with  
a Twist of Williamsburg” 

 

A TALK describing Williamsburg- 
influenced holiday ideas, 

& a DEMONSTRATION of a holiday piece >>> 

About our SPEAKER: 
Sarah Munford is a member of 

the Sarasota Garden Club.  

A native of Virginia, she has 

been involved in the floral 

industry most of her life, and is 

a lively and entertaining 

presenter. 

 

Thank you to our Hospitality Committee for the refreshments at our meetings!  


